
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

ZOOM Board Meeting July 29, 2020

Board of Directors 

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                               Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV               Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Richard Hillyer W2RWH              Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the meeting to order at 1:00 PM via Zoom.  Joel reported that all 

equipment in the radio room is in working order and all software is current.  Mr. Bill Barron 

W1WAB also updated some equipment.

Treasurer Report :  Dick reported that $49.00 in cash and $37.50 in checks was deposited.  The 

Treasury Balance is $3,238.10.  Dick also reported that there are 63 members to date.

New Business:  Mr. Jim Key and Mr. Rick Sochon will speak with Sheriff Jeff Merry about 

scheduling a presentation for the August Zoom General Membership Meeting.

Mr. Rick Sochon, Emergency Coordinator, stated that if Hurricane Isaias is headed this way he 

will call an emergency meeting via email.

The SCCARC welcomes new members: Mr. Mike Tinsley KK5WP, Mr. Val Mazzuca WA2VDO and 

Mr. Bob Long KN4NYJ.  The club is happy to welcome back Mr. Bill Fiacco K3GSL.  Mr. Gene 

Francisco has joined as an Associate member.

The following members have been newly qualified on the HF station:  Mr. Loren St.Onge K1ZZG, 

Mr. Mike Tinsley KK5WP, Mr. Ed Blecher KD2LAU, and Mr. Rick Indiano N2VSN.

Mr. Joel Bahl stated that the North American QSO party will take place on Saturday August 15, 

2020. 

Thank you to the six members for attending this month’s meeting.

Mr. Robert Goldberg was absent. 

Meeting closed at 1:30 PM
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